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Calendar 
Important Dates in Term 4, 2023 

Week 8 

Tuesday, 28th November High School Orientation Day 

Thursday, 30th November P&C Thirsty Thursday 

Week 9 

Tuesday, 5th December K-6 Assembly 

Week 10 

Monday 11th December Reports home to Parents 

Wednesday, 13th December Presentation Day 

Thursday 14th December  Year 6 Graduation Assembly 

 Year 6 Farewell 

Friday 15th December  Final Day for Students 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Principal’s Message 
 

 

Return to School Questionnaire on School Bytes 

To assist with the organisation and 

formation of 2024 classes, and to 

obtain as much information as 

possible, a very brief survey has been 

sent home today via School Bytes. 

We are seeking a response for EVERY student from K-5 

regarding your child’s expected date of return to school 

next year and, in the possible case of students changing 

schools, the name of the new school your child will be 

attending. Responses for current Year 6 students are not 

required. 

It would be greatly appreciated if parents and carers 

could promptly complete this very short survey.  

 

Executive Staff Changes 

Congratulations to Mr Thomas Haynes 

who has been successful in gaining the 

position of foundation Assistant Principal at 

the soon to be opened Nirimba Fields 

Public School. Mr Haynes has enjoyed a 

fantastic period of 12 years' service and 

dedication to the community of The 

Meadows Public School. We certainly 

thank Mr Haynes for his outstanding service and 

leadership at TMPS and wish him every success in his 

new role. Mr Haynes will return for our Presentation Day 

as well as the Year 6 Farewell events at the end of the 

year. Mr Trevor Maurice has commenced in the role of 

classroom teacher on 5/6H for the remainder of the year.  

Congratulations Tom, we will certainly miss you! A 

selection panel has been formed to fill this position before 

the end of the year. 

 

In additional staffing news, due to family 

commitments, our Assistant Principal 

(Curriculum and Instruction), Mrs 

Katherine McKnight, will be stepping down 

momentarily from her role at The 

Meadows for the 2024 school year. Mrs 

McKnight will be teaching a class at 

Caddies Creek Public School next year 

before returning to The Meadows in 2025. An 

advertisement has been published for a temporary 

replacement. We wish Mrs McKnight all the best for her 

family and also for her teaching role in 2024. 

 

Office Hours 
Monday to Friday 

8:20am – 3:00pm 

Canteen 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

8:20am – 1:30pm 
 

Before & After  
School Care 

 
 
 
 

Enrolments can be done online: 
www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-

now/ or for more 

information contact head office 
on 1300 778 444 

 

Uniform Shop 
Uniforms are sold in  

the canteen. 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

8:20am – 9:00am 
 

Payment by 
Cash or cheque 

at school 
OR 

prepay online using 
MasterCard or Visa 

mailto:themeadows-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-now/
http://www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-now/
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Bike Safety – Helmets 

We have a very active group of 20-30 students who use 

bicycles or scooters to travel to and from school each 

day. It is incredibly important that parents and carers of 

these students have regular discussions with their 

children about road sense and safe riding behaviour. I 

have received one report of a student involved in taking a 

considerable risk whilst riding a bike, ignoring a traffic 

signal at a set of traffic lights. In addition to this, the 

MAJORITY of our students riding bikes and scooters 

have not been wearing helmets whilst riding. The parents 

and carers of these students were issued letters last 

week regarding this and most students and families have 

responded very positively to my request. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bicycle riders must wear an approved helmet securely 

fitted and fastened. This includes children on bikes with 

training wheels and any child being carried as a 

passenger or in a bicycle trailer.  

Research shows helmets can reduce serious head 

injuries by about 70% and reduce fatal head injuries by 

65%.   

 

High School Orientation 

Best wishes to all of our Year 6 students who will attend 

High School Orientation on Tuesday 28th November. We 

know you will enjoy the experience and you will be ready 

when you become Year 7 students next February! 

 

Student Leadership Process 

It’s almost that time of the year when we are selecting our 

student leadership team for 2024. 

Our current Year 5 cohort is significantly larger than the 

outgoing Year 6 cohort so we may increase our 

leadership team accordingly, from 4 to 6 students. This 

would comprise a school captain, a vice-captain and up 

to 4 prefects.  

Next week, I will address all of our current Year 5 

students about these leadership opportunities, and I 

expect many students to nominate for a position. Those 

who nominate will bring home application forms to be 

completed as a starting point to this process. We will hold 

elections for student leaders on Friday 8th December 

with the new leadership team being announced at the 

Years 3-6 Presentation Day Assembly on Wednesday 

13th December. 

Grandparents Afternoon Tea 

Thanks so much to the 150+ grandparents and 

grandchildren who attended our recent Grandparents 

Afternoon Tea. Our visitors enjoyed decorating cakes, 

enjoying a cuppa or a glass of juice and simply spending 

quality time with each other, including a talk about what 

school was like for our grandparents. Thank you for all 

who attended and thank you to Miss Ali and Mrs El-

Mourad for their organisation of this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C Thirsty Thursday 

The P&C will be holding a Slushie Stall on 

Thirsty Thursday, the 30th of November. Also 

known as ‘Snow Cones’ these delicious, icy, 

frozen drinks will be sold at lunch time for $1 each. All 

funds raised will be supporting school technology 

programs into 2024 and beyond. 

We thank the P&C for organising these events to support 

our students and school programs. Please contact the 

school if you would like to become involved in the P&C! 

 

More on 2024 Class Formation - Kindergarten 

Enrolments for 2024 

Do you have a child ready to start Kindergarten in 2024? 

If you haven’t already commenced the enrolment process 

for your child, please visit the office or complete an online 

enrolment by visiting our school website, themeadows-

p.schools.nsw.gov.au and clicking on the enrolment tab 

at the very top of the homepage.  

As of today, we have 58 Kindergarten enrolments for 

2024. This is a record number in my time as Principal for 

this stage of Term 4. Our anticipated enrolment number 

for 2024 across K-6 is approximately 338. This number 

would allow 15 classes next year compared to the 14 we 

currently hold. 

 

Students’ Fun Page 😊 

We always want our students reading their newsletter as 

much as their parents. To encourage student readership, 

there’s a fun activity at the back of this edition of The 

Meadows Mag! Check it out, there’s some prizes to be 

won! Congratulations to Dhruv in 5/6H who won a $50 

Hoyts Movie Gift Card just for entering the competition in 

the previous newsletter! 

Scott Staveley 
Principal 
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CONGRATULATIONS 
Award Winners! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Week 4 Week 5 
Teacher’s Awards (2 points) 
 

Teacher’s Awards (2 points) 

KL Rafael 
Sidra 

KL Alena 
Mannat 

    
KT Magizhnila 

Samantha 
KT April 

Pauline 
    
KY Daivik 

Zane 
KY Aayusta 

Varkesh 
    
1/2A Aakrish 

Aneesha 
1/2A Ben 

Emanuel 
    
1/2G Aseel 

Nehal 
1/2G Pranshul 

Suniva 
    
1/2J Leah 

Matthew 
1/2J Acacia 

Lior 
    
1/2N Kathleen 

Nadrah 
1/2N Sahibjeet 

Yaya 
    
3/4E Anastasia 

Legacy 
3/4E Jasmin 

Krishnavi 
    
3/4P Razel 

Vasundhara 
3/4P Dylan 

Kamel 
    
3/4Q Agastya 

Mustafa 
3/4Q CJ 

Yashika 
    
3/4ST Lateesha 

Micah 
3/4ST Siu 

William 
    
3-6L Lexi 3-6L Alex 
    
5/6H Avi 

Bailey 
5/6H Cyrus 

Shamel 
    
  

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
K-6 Assembly Award Winners – Week 5 
Assistant Principal Awards 
(3 points)  

Principal Awards 
(5 points) 

Kindergarten Tanzima Kindergarten Orlando 

Year 1  Niya Year 1 Avery 

Year 2 Dhyan Year 2 Japman 

Year 3 Samar Year 3 Kristina 

Year 4 Amanuel Year 4 Yukti 

Year 5 Julius Year 5 Bahar 

Year 6 Sophia Year 6 Aakanksha 

K-6 Assembly Award Winners – Week 5 

Kookaburra Pins 

Yellow (20 Points) Purple (30 Points) Orange 

Cyrus Sophia 
Dom 
 
 

Bahar 
Shamel 

Week 6  
Teacher’s Awards (2 points) 
 

 

KL Riley 
Riyanshi 

3/4E Kiarnee 
Yukti 

    
KT Emmanuel 

Yuvaan 
3/4P Akin 

Nevaeh 
    
KY Kiyana 

Shristi 
3/4Q Lyriq 

Hadizatu 
    
1/2A Luke 

Minha 
3/4ST Mackenzie 

Ranish 
    
1/2G Harvey 

Summer 
3-6L Daniel 

    
1/2J Andrew 

Mannat 
5/6H Darius 

Sage 
    
1/2N Caitlyn 

Kaiya 
  

CONGRATULATIONS 
Award Winners! 
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Community Noticeboard  
The Meadows Public School, as a service to parents, will advertise 
community events that may be of interest. The Meadows Public School 
does not necessarily endorse or sponsor the events and accepts no 
responsibility for the management or organisation of these events.  
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